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No. AIBSNLEA/CHQ/CMD/2017                DATED: 22.03.2017  
 
To, 
 
Shri Anupam Srivastava, 
CMD, BSNL, 
New Delhi - 110001 
 
Subject: Review of DATA facility of GSM Mobile Service connection facility 

to the executives below JAG level in BSNL. 
 
Respected Sir,  
 
Your kind attention is drawn towards BSNL Corporate Office letter number 2-
03/2006-PHA dated 13.01.2016 whereby GPRS/3G facility under the Plan 525 on 
the mobile service connection of the executives below JAG level of BSNL with free 
data facility up to 500 MB usage per month has been extended.  
 
In this regard, it is submitted that an executive can greatly benefit from using a 
mobile device while outside the office. With the ability to access email, WhatsApp 
and Social media applications like twitter, Facebook etc. on mobile devices, they can 
save time and increase productivity. Access to email and ability to open attached 
documents helps to respond more quickly.  
  
To emphasize, using technology is not just about having computers and an internet 
connection on the office. It’s also important to utilize the Data connectivity 
anywhere and everywhere for an executive that can improve not only employee 
productivity but also improve the performance of BSNL. 
 
In the field, all the executives are working in the highly competitive environment 
and volume of Data consumed normally more than 500 MB by the way of email, 
WhatsApp, Social Media queries on twitter, Facebook etc and handling the customer 
complaints etc they are normally exhausting the freebees and paying extra amount 
for the data which is exorbitant. 
 
In view of above, we request your kind honor to review for the 3G data and revise 
the data free usage limit from 500 MB to 10 GB per month. This will improve the 
efficiency and productivity of our young force. 
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Further in addition to above, we would also like to submit that for avoiding payment 
issues with MTNL, the BSNL executives working in the MTNL areas of Delhi and 
Mumbai may be given BSNL mobile service connections from the nearby BSNL 
Circles and in case, if an executive is transferred to the MTNL areas of Delhi and 
Mumbai, he/she may be permitted to retain his/her earlier mobile service 
connection of parent circle.     
 

With kind regards,  
    

Yours sincerely,  
  

Sd/-  
(Prahlad Rai)  

General Secretary  
 
Copy for kind information and necessary action to:  
  
The GM (Admn.), BSNL Corporate Office New Delhi-110001     
 
 
 
 
  


